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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIE NG

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305
10%th June, 1959.

Dear Sirs,
M.8. "RYAD"

With reference to the Donkey Boiler Survey,
which became due at the end of December last,
Lloyd's Agents at Jeddah have forwarded a letter
from the Owners, in which they state that the
Donkey Boiler Survey was carried out at your
port in January/February.

This would not appear to be the case from
your Report No. 25981 and, in the circumstances,
T shall be glad to learn what early arrangements
are proposed to be made for the inspection in
question to be carried out.

The Owners at Jeddah have requested that in
future enquiries regarding this case should be
made through their Office at Genoa.

T think it well to refer to my letter of the
21st January regarding the Port Screwshaft Survey.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the

Classification Committee.
The Surveyors, ) 2N2(
GENOA . o

Lloyd's Reqjister
Foundation
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